
     

 

 

     Brussels, 20 October 2016 

 

Dear Commissioner Malmström, 

                                     

We, the undersigned, Catalan Members of the European Parliament are 

writing to you to bring to your attention the resolution approved on the 6th 

of October by the Catalan Parliament on International Trade and 

Investment Treaties. 

 

In the text, the Catalan Parliament stresses its opposition to the signature 

of CETA and calls to stop negotiations on TTIP and TISA. 

 

The resolution calls for the full respect of the current distribution of 

competences between the regional, state and European level, the 

improvement of environmental and social legislation, full safeguards for 

public services and of ILO labour standard and the rejection of new 

arbitration mechanisms. Please find attached the resolution mentioned 

above. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

JAVI LÓPEZ       ERNEST MARAGALL 

 

 

 
 

 
 

JOSEP-MARIA TERRICABRAS    ERNEST URTASUN 


